
Dear Senators 
My name is Ken Daugherty. And for 20 years I have put on Gun Shows in Oregon and 
Washington. Since the background check system went into effect in the year 2000, I can count 
on one hand in 15 years that people were not allowed to buy a gun. In that same period I can 
count on one finger the one person who was arrested. Not because he could not by a gun, but 
because of his attitude. So much for your bill stopping the so called criminals from getting guns. 
Five people in 15 years. The answer is simple. If you do not want a gun don't buy one. But don't 
force your opinion on us. We don't force ours on you. 
Ken Daugherty 
Bandon, Oregon 
 


